
August 3, 1979 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Friday 

August 3, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  

All members were present.   

 The minutes were accepted by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was accepted by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner, carried.   

 Supervisors discussed changing the insurance on township vehicles and also 

workman’s compensation from Nationwide to Penn National through Hockley and 

O’Donnell Insurance Agency.  A motion was made by Snyder, 2
nd

 by Danner to do so, 

motion carried. (Auto insurance effective July 31, 1979 at 12:01 a.m.) 

 Mr. Davies was present to discuss buying more property for his salvage yard.  He 

would like to look at the junk yard ordinance before it is adopted.  He also said that a 

person already in the salvage business doesn’t have to put up a fence.  (Do we realize this?) 

 Carol Holtz who lives on White Church Road was present.  She complained about 

the smell from the Lake Heritage sewer system-said it is really bad.  Supervisors listened to 

her an told her she would have to go to DER and talk to them.  

 Are there zoning laws in our Township?   No. 

 A motion was made by Snyder to accept the Luther Schwartz plans, 2
nd

 by Danner, 

carried.   

 Meeting adjourned at 8:55 p.m. by motion of Danner, 2
nd

 by Waybright, carried.  

 Next meeting will be held on Friday September 14, 1979 at 7:30 p.m. at the 

township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.   

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


